

Dear Interested Artist,

We are very sorry, but we have been forced to cancel our February 2021 Rotary Art Festival on Sanibel Island due to COVID-19.

We have arranged REFUNDS for any artist who paid jury fees for the 2021 event which will be credited beginning November 1^{\pm} , 2020

We will not be accepting any new applications for the 2021 Festival but plan to begin accepting applications for the 2022 President's Weekend event scheduled for February 19-20, 2022, starting 5/15/21

We look forward to getting back on track and wish you all the best of hearth throughout this crisis.

Email any questions related to our Festival to:

scot@scongress.com

Sincerely,

The Sanibel Captiva Rotary Club